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Dear Tam,

Thank you for your letter dated 5th October 2017 in relation to the payments made to
Gloucestershire Fire and Rescue Service (GFRS) staff for Continuous Professional Development
(CPD).

The Chief Fire Officer has kept me informed of the situation in relation to this matter and | have
requested that he presents an options appraisal paper for consideration. | fully recognise that the
staff of GFRS perform highly in supporting the safety of the communities of Gloucestershire and
that they contribute greatly to the wider health and wellbeing agenda of the County Council.

Be assured | will give the options appraisal all due consideration once | receive it and | would like
to take this opportunity to thank you for continuing to work with my officers to support improved
outcomes for the Firefighters and communities of Gloucestershire.

Yours sincerely

AN
e

Clir. Nigel Moor
Cabinet Member for Fire, Planning & Infrastructure

Home: The Old Chapel, High Street, Blockley, Glos.GL56 9EX
Home Tel: 01386 700240




